
Wednesday 18th January
Drop-in between 10.30am-1pm

Join us at our 600th Anniversary Community Open Morning where we will be 
celebrating and commemorating 600 years of education in Buckingham and 

the surrounding area.

Enjoy period chamber music, see performances from our students as they 
take on the roles of students across six centuries, and “Meet our Founders”.

Our students will also be hosting a free community cafe serving hot drinks 
and cake. Please come along, have a chat, and join the celebrations.

ALL WELCOME
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